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PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE 
 

LET’S CONTINUE YOUR 
SELF-CARE HABITS! 
In last month’s newsletter, I 
suggested that you should do 
something you enjoy, be more 
social, try something new and 
also get some exercise! This 

month, I would like to suggest a way to do all of 
those things at the same time on Thursday, April 
18th, from 5-9:00 p.m. Sign-up for our Country-
Western Spring Event! It will be a dinner + dance 
held on the third floor of the Oasis!  
 

Come and enjoy yourself with your significant 
other or with a group of friends! There will be 
good food, camaraderie and a beautiful view of 
Lake Travis! Of course, you can also get plenty of 
exercise by line-dancing or boot scootin’ on the 
dance floor! And, what a great way to watch the 
sun set while listening to the best country-western 
music by the Bob Appel Band!  
 

You can find the flyer with all of the information 
and the link to sign-up on the last page of this 
newsletter. (Please sign-up by Noon on April 11th.) 
So, get your boots ready, put on your hat and meet 
me there!  
 

Diann Blevins, President  
Women’s Club of Greater Lakeway     
 

 

1ST VICE PRESIDENT 
Our speaker for March is Jay 
Connelly, a Software 
Engineer.  Please join us to 
hear Jay talk about how 
Artificial Intelligence 
impacts our lives in different 
ways. We look forward to 

his comments.  
 

Judith Baer, 1st Vice President 

   
 

2ND VICE PRESIDENT 
 

March has arrived with events 
in each of our 23 active SIG 
groups. We are so fortunate to 
have willing volunteers who 
put their time and effort into 
making our SIGs a success. 
We offer everything from 

active SIGs such as Hike and Bike to games of 
strategy such as Bridge, Canasta, or Mahjongg. 
Perhaps it’s time to curl up with a good book as 
you check out the latest offerings from our many 
book clubs, or to prepare for spring with Garden 
Club or Home Inspirations. Join your friends at the 
Girlfriend’s Social Hour or plan for the future with 
Lakeway Investment Partners.  Each of our special 
interest groups provide social opportunities such as 
Stitchery and Yarns, Dinner Club, Galloping 
Gourmets, Let’s Do Brunch, Dining Dames, and 
Expats. There are so many things to do that it’s 
sometimes difficult to make a choice, but 
whichever event you choose, you can be assured of 
an entertaining program, good food, and delightful 
social times. Be sure to check your newsletter and 
watch your email for details.  
 

Are you interested in chairing one of the current 
SIGs or serving on a committee next year? Talk to 
your chair people and let them know. If you have 
questions about any of our SIGs or have an idea 
for a new SIG, please contact me by email, phone 
or text: faithstevens@gmail.com or 512-970-3930.   

Faith Stevens, 2nd Vice President 

      

March 2024 
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TREASURER 

Yours truly has truly enjoyed 
working with such wonderful 
women whose wholesale work in 
ways and means mean much for the 
members of this club.  Now is the 
time for all good souls to come to 
the aid of their Club. Show your 

interest to the Nominating Committee members to 
help lead the next club year. 

 Also, please remember to mark your calendars 
when paying for membership dues and events to 
avoid duplicate payments. Credit card reversals 
will not automatically be refunded to members.   
 

Darla Nelson, Treasurer 
 
 
 

RECORDING SECRETARY 
 

The Recording Secretary takes 
the official minutes at all 
Women’s Club Board Meetings 
and General meetings. The 
minutes of the previous General 
Meeting will be available in the 

foyer at all General Meetings for members to 
review. The approved minutes for each year are 
kept in a notebook that is stored at the Lakeway 
Heritage Center to provide historical reference 
for current and future generations. 
 

Debbie Carver, Recording Secretary 
 
CORRESPONDING SECRETARY 

Do you know a member needing 
a little encouragement while 
dealing with an illness or loss?  
The Women’s Club would like 
to send them a card to let them 
know we are thinking about 

them.   
 

Care and concern cards have been sent to Judy 
Baer, Gwen Holcroft, Stephenie Teichman, 
Katie Kiefer, and the family of Denese Todd.  
 

Please let me know the names of members needing 
cards sent on behalf of the membership. WCGL 
also sends cards of congratulations and 
appreciation.  Contact me at 512-217-9855 or 
drisdale64@hotmail.com. 
 
Ellen Drisdale, Corresponding Secretary 

ONLINE PAYMENT ADMINISTRATOR 
 

Please keep in mind: 
 

1. The WCGL year runs from June 1st – May 
31st of the following year. The 2024 – 2025 
WCGL Dues can be paid starting July 1, 
2024. For accounting reasons, we cannot 
accept early payment of dues. 

2. If you pay for someone else for an event, 
please let me know their name.  

 

Please don’t hesitate to text, email or call me if 
you have any questions! 
 

To reach Jayne: Jayne.Meythaler@gmail.com 
OR phone/text at 203-856-8854 
 
 

 
 
Jayne Meythaler, Online Payment Administrator 
 
 
 
 
 

Please use these links to sign-up for WCGL 
membership, luncheons, and various SIG fees 
and events. 
 

Event Payment Links:  
Let's Do Brunch (Mar. 4) 
WCGL General Meeting/Brunch (Mar. 27) 
Spring Social Dinner & Dancing(Apr. 18) 
 
Membership Payment Links: 
WCGL Annual Dues 
Garden Club Annual Dues 
Home Inspirations Annual Dues   
 
 

https://square.link/u/cUt0jlb5
https://square.link/u/MdgJb3bh
https://square.link/u/gywM8Nfh
https://checkout.square.site/merchant/MLX5GTFRKED55/checkout/VUXWOJDGCXVQ2N57MSGPDPLL
https://checkout.square.site/merchant/MLX5GTFRKED55/checkout/YZQN2OFPNBNOPRGEBTCYN27O
https://checkout.square.site/merchant/MLX5GTFRKED55/checkout/BC4BMS43ICQAXLFYEBGDWVHU
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MEMBERSHIP 
 

A year of fun and friends awaits! 
As a member of WCGL, you will 
join 348 Members which includes 35 
New Members, who live in 
Lakeway, The Hills, and Lakeway 
ETJ. 
 

Be sure to take advantage of the many things 
that the Women’s Club has to offer! Attend our 
monthly General Meetings at the Hills Country 
Club where you have a chance to get together with 
friends, enjoy brunch, and hear an  
interesting and inspiring presentation from one of 
our Guest Speakers! As a member you can 
participate in over 20 Special Interest Groups, 
where there’s truly something for everyone. Check 
out this Newsletter for the latest WCGL 
happenings! 
 

Click Here to Join. Your $50 membership dues 
will be effective through May 2024.  
 

Stay connected. Send any changes in your email, 
phone, and/or address to 
sara.scarberry103@gmail.com. 
 

    Sara Scarberry, Membership 
 

    

           
 
    
   HOSPITALITY 

Thank you to Mary and the 
entire Hospitality Committee 
for the gorgeous Valentine 
tables last month! And, the 
good thing was we were able to 
repurpose some previously 

used decorations from our storage unit!!  
 

For March, we will be serving Crispy Crepes. This 
will include Two Classic Crepes, Farm Fresh 
Eggs, Country Sausage, Smoked Cheddar and 

Roasted Tomato Cream. Coffee and Iced Tea will 
be included.  The cost of the brunch is $30.00. 
Please look for the online link in the green box on 
page 2 of this newsletter to purchase your meal!  
 

We are looking forward to seeing everyone on 
Wednesday, March 27th at 9:30 am at the Hills 
Country Club Clubhouse. 
 

Entry into The Hills is accessible through the 
Security Gates located at either 2 Wingreen Loop 
(off Lohman’s Crossing) OR 2 Club Estates (off 
the Hills Dr).  Please tell the Guard at either 
entrance that you are attending the Lakeway 
Women’s Club meeting at the Clubhouse. 
 
Ann McCann, Chair; Cindy Kilmer, Jaynee 
Lancaster, Mary Mikhail, Elizabeth Toler, Co-Chairs 
 
NEW MEMBER MENTORS 
  

It's March, and so 
many great things 
will be happening. 
Spring is almost 
here, Daylight 
Savings Time 
arrives along with 

Spring Break, St. Patrick's Day, and Easter--
WOW.  
   

We hope you enjoyed our New Members' get-
together in February and are continuing to become 
more involved in the many activities our club has 
to offer.  
   

Our next New Member meeting will take place in 
late April or early May -TBD- and we hope to see 
everyone there. You will receive an invitation via 
e-mail as we get closer to the date.  
   

Don't forget to sign up for our March WCGL 
brunch on Wednesday, March 27, at The Hills 
Country Club.  There will be a New Members 
table reserved for you, or you can choose to sit 
with your friends.  
   

In the meantime, enjoy this wonderful time of the 
year.  
   

Erin Go Bragh!  
     

Lorraine Dantone, loriwerner55@gmail.com  
   Pam Filas, pamfilas@yahoo.com 
 
   Lorraine Dantone & Pam Filas, Co-Chairs 

               

https://checkout.square.site/merchant/MLX5GTFRKED55/checkout/VUXWOJDGCXVQ2N57MSGPDPLL
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COMMUNITY LIASON  
Silent Book Club is a global 
community of readers and 
introverts whose members gather 
in public to read together in quiet 
camaraderie. At Silent Book Club, 
there’s no assigned reading. All 
readers are welcome - eBooks, 

audiobooks, textbooks, comic books, etc. This 
club, formed in partnership with the Lake Travis 
Community Library, will meet at Hops & Thyme 
(2125 Lohmann’s Crossing #400, Lakeway, 
78734) Wednesday, March 6th from 5- 7 p.m. 
 

Great Decisions Discussions is a nationwide, non-
partisan program sponsored by the Foreign Policy 
Association intended to broaden public 
involvement in foreign affairs. The Lake Travis 
Community Library is proud to host our sixth year 
of the Great Decisions Program. Please join 
facilitator Ryan Bohl for the topic of "Mideast 
Realignment" on March 7th at 7 p.m.  
 

Big Band Bash Enjoy big band music from the 
17-piece Republic of Texas Big Band, featuring 
David Cummings and Lisa Clark on vocals. March 
11th from 7-9 p.m. This event is free and open to 
all ages. The band accepts donations after the 
show. For more event details, please call 512-261-
1010. Presented by the Lakeway Arts Committee. 
 

EggStravaganza is the City of Lakeway's annual 
Easter event that is open to any and every citizen 
of Lakeway and guests beyond. The event will 
take place at City Park on March 23rd at 2 p.m. Just 
like any Easter event, we will have our multi-age 
group egg hunts with the opportunity to grab candy 
and toys in each egg. Also don't forget to be in 
search of a golden egg. Food vendors, a petting 
zoo, bubbles station, chalk art, face painting, and 
many other exciting booths and activities! 
 

Lakeway Community Blood Drive is happening 
on March 16th from 8 a.m.– 12 p.m. at the 
Lakeway Activity Center. Organizers give 
prospective donors with appointments priority 
during the donation process. Walk-ins are always 
welcome and needed. To schedule an appointment: 
lakewaycommunityblooddrive@gmail.com or visit 
www.wrbdonor.org and search for Group Code 
A197.  
 

Renee Picanso, Community Liaison 
 
 

DIRECTORY 
Printed directory inserts that list 
the revised program meeting 
dates are available at our WCGL 
monthly program meetings. New 
members receive a printed 
member directory from the new 
member mentors, Lorraine 

Dantone and Pam Filas.   
 

Please patronize our advertisers.   
 

Sheila Niles, Chair 
 
NEWSLETTER 
 

 
 
Cynthia Keas, Editor 
 

 
HISTORIAN 

March is always so much fun 
celebrating St. Patrick’s Day 
whether you have the Irish 
blood or are a “Wanna Be” that 
day. Get out the green this 
month or you will be pinched!  
Spring officially starts March 

19th and Easter is the 31st.  So, March 2024 will be 
a special month for all of us. I know a lot of photos 
will be taken in March, so be sure to send them to 
me: CAMaySFA@aol.com 
 
 

Cheryl May, Historian
 

 

STORAGE UNIT OVERSIGHT 
 

The storage unit is located at the 
climate-controlled Cube Smart, 
15616 Stewart Road.  To access 
the unit, contact Lynn Krippel at 
lskrippel@att.net to coordinate.  

Once in the storage unit, you will 
need to note on the inventory form the items 
taken from the unit.  
 
 

Lynn Krippel, Storage Unit Oversight   
      

 

https://silentbook.club/
https://hopsandthyme.com/
https://laketravislibrary.org/great-decisions/
mailto:lakewaycommunityblooddrive@gmail.com
https://www.wrbdonor.org/donor/schedules/sponsor_code
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Nominations due 
by March 1st.   
 

 
 
PARLIAMENTARIAN 

The nominating committee is at 
work to select the executive 
board members for next year. 
Attached to this newsletter you 
will find a nominating form. 
Please fill this out with your 
suggestions for our board 

positions and return it to me at kimber4sue@att.net 
no later than March 1, 2024. 
 

The nominating committee will meet in early 
March to make their recommendations which will 
be presented to the membership at the March 
general meeting. A vote will be held in April and 
installation of our new board will take place in 
May.  
 

Your nominating committee this year consists of 
Jeanne Ann Klein, Lorraine Dantone, Gloria 
Crosthwait, Mary Mikhail and Peg 
Truckenbrod.  
 

Kim Majkszak, Parliamentarian 
 
 

SPRING SOCIAL: DINNER & DANCE 
 
Join us for a Boot Scootin’ 
Good Time at the Oasis. 
 
Date: Thursday, April 18th  
Time: 5:00 – 9:00 p.m.  
Price: $68 Per person.   
Menu: Chile con Queso, 

Tortilla Chips, Salsa. Fajita Feast: Marinated Skirt 
Steak, Grilled Chicken Breast & Braised Pork with 
Caramelized Peppers & Onions. Dessert.  
Cash Bar available. 
 

See attached flyer at the end of the newsletter for 
details. Go to the green box on page 2 to sign-up. 
 
Spring Event Committee 
 

 
 
 
 

 

BRIDGE – Open (New SIG!) 
Bridge is coming to the WCGL! 
We’re forming a Chicago Bridge 
group that will play on the 
4th Tuesday of the month. To begin, 

there will be Two Tables – 8 ladies and a 
Substitute List. If you are interested in playing and 
are an Intermediate Player, please contact Peg 
Truckenbrod - 512-550-2134; 
pegtruck@gmail.com. 
 

Peg Truckenbrod, Chair, Debbie Carver, Co-
Chair 
 
CANASTA – Open 
 

We have such a great group of 
ladies who belong to the Canasta 
SIG.  Canasta is a really fun card 
game and a great way to meet new 
friends and keep your mind sharp!  
 

We play at the Lakeway Activity Center on the 2nd 

and 4th Tuesday of each month.  Play is from 12:30 
- 3:30 p.m. An email will be sent to all members of 
the SIG prior to each date, and you can respond if 
you are able to play.  
 

The dates for March are the 12th and 26th.  Please 
feel free to email me at canastawcgl@gmail.com. 
if you would like to join or have any questions.  
 

Peggy Clements, Chair 
 
DINNER CLUB – Closed 

The Dinner Club offers 
members a social evening of 
good company and delicious 
food three times each session. 
Dinners are in the homes of 

members designated as hosts for one of the dinners 
February, March, and April on the third or fourth 
Saturday. The main entrée is the hostess’ choice 
each month. The evening begins at 6:30 p.m. with 
drinks and appetizers. One couple will bring 
appetizers and the other couple dessert. Each 
couple must provide their own alcoholic 
beverage. The hosts are not allowed to serve 
alcohol at these dinners. The dates are guidelines. 

SPECIAL INTEREST GROUPS 

Non-Book Club SIGS 

mailto:kimber4sue@att.net
mailto:canastawcgl@gmail.com


 
6 

If the hosts cannot adhere to the date or the guests 
are busy that Saturday, the three couples may 
change the date to accommodate all three couples. 
Dinners begin this month and continue through the 
month of April. At this time, we cannot take new 
members as we have the maximum number of 
members for the permanent and sub groups.  
  

Pat Younger, Chair 
 
DINING DAMES – Open (NEW SIG!) 
 

Dining Dames are on a mission to 
find the best Cuisine/Restaurants in 
Austin. We hope to explore various 
cuisines and locations around 
Austin. 
 
 

We five Dining Dames enjoyed another wonderful 
lunch and we invite more ladies to be adventurous 
and join us for our next lunch. 

 

Our reviews for Juliet on a scale of 1-5 were as 
follows: 

Ease/Convenience of Parking   5 
Service  4.75 
Was food served promptly?   5 
Vegie or specific options   Yes, but N/A 
Enough menu choices   5 
Portion size 5 
Ambiance 4.5 
Noise level Low to Medium 
Would we return?   Yes (all) 
Overall rating 4.88 
Comments: The tomato soup was 

way too salty to eat. 
 
Our next Dining Dames Luncheon will be on 
Wednesday, March 6th at noon. We will visit Salt 
Traders Coastal Cooking (1101 South Mopac 
Expressway, Austin 78746) 

We’d like to expand to 12 ladies. If driving is an 
issue, many of us are happy to provide rides. 
 

Please RSVP to: wcgldiningdames@gmail.com 
Looking forward to next month 
 

Allison Rudnick and Nancy Taylor, Co-chairs 
 
 

          
 
 
DOTTIE’S FOLLIES – Open  
 

Dottie’s Follies is a 
dance group that 
performs for special 
occasions. This group 
is open to ladies who 

desire to learn dance routines and perform while 
improving their mental and physical fitness levels.  
 

Dottie Stevenson, Chair 
 
EXPATS – Open  
 

We meet on the 3rd Thursday of 
each month and our group is open 
to new members. We are a social 
group and enjoy sharing our varied 
international experiences through 
food, lectures, and stories. If you 

have lived abroad for a minimum of one year or 
are an expat from abroad, we would love for you 
to join us. Send Julie an email including the 
countries you have lived in and your cell phone 
number. Would you be interested in sharing your 
cultural experiences, hosting a monthly meeting, or 
organizing an excursion? Send Julie an email at 
gmangum@hotmail.com to be added to our 
member list. 
 

Julie Mangum, Chair 

mailto:wcgldiningdames@gmail.com
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GALLOPING GOURMETS – Closed 
 

Galloping Gourmets members 
enjoy monthly luncheons at a 
variety of restaurants on the first 
Friday of each month.  
 

Thank you to our February 
Hostesses, Lisa Frederick and 

Debbie Carver for a beautiful and educational 
luncheon at China Steakhouse. 
 

Our March luncheon at Café Blue is sold out. GG 
Members please email cynthia@montebella.com to 
be added to the waitlist.   
 

Invitations with payment link for our April 
luncheon will be emailed to GG members on 
March 1st.  
 

Cynthia Keas, Chair & Joann Anderson, Co-Chair 
                               

     
 
 

GARDEN CLUB – Open  
We are a group of garden 
enthusiasts that enjoy learning 
how to grow plants 
successfully in our Texas 
climate. Our speakers include 
professionals that share their 
tried-and-true tips from soil 

types to what to plant when – given our weather! 
We meet the 2nd Friday of each month at a location 
listed in the Newsletter.  Dues are $25 per year. 
We have a ‘Sharing Table’ that you can bring or 
take items members have brought that month. 
Hope you can join us for the ‘treats’, friendships, 
and many tips!  
 

March: Special Guest: ‘Bonsai Joe’ 
 

Date:        March 8th  
Where:     Lakeway Activity Center  

      (105 Cross Creek Drive) 
Time:       9:30 Coffee; 10:00 Presentation 
Subject:   What exactly is a Bonsai? 

 How to grow and nurture them 
Speaker:  Joseph McCoy (Bonsai Joe) 

  Garden Tour – Extra Outing 
 

Date:           March 22nd 
Where:       Sharon Baker’s Home 

(4619 Wild Cow Cove – Spicewood 78669) 
(appx 8 miles from Lakeway Activity 
Center off 71 West) 

  Parking limited. Please Carpool! 
Time:         10:00 a.m. 
Sharon will show us her many garden beds, 
planting techniques; wildflowers & fruit trees on 
her lovely 2 acres of property. 
     
Lunch & Tour (Round Top): Antique Rose 
Emporium & Festival Institute Conservatory 
 

Date:          April 12th 
Garden Club Members will receive an email with 
all the details and the sign-up link. 
 

Amy Bagwell, Chair 
 

 
GIRLFRIENDS’ SOCIAL HOUR – Open  

 

Greetings to all our socially 
minded ladies of WCGL.  
 

Our SIG meets on the 3rd 
Thursday of the month from 

4:30-6:30 p.m. at the Lakeway Resort to socialize 
with our girlfriends while enjoying beverages, 
food of choice and happy hour specials. Please 
note: no cash accepted. 
 

We will send out an evite each month to our 
members to RSVP. We encourage you to respond 
quickly as space can be limited. 
 

Looking forward to enjoying each other’s 
company soon! 
 

Bonnee Nelson, bonneenelson@icloud.com  
Becky Parker, rhparker2417@gmail.com  
 

Bonnee Nelson & Becky Parker, Co-Chairs 
                         

 
HIKE & BIKE – Open 

Members of Hike and 
Bike enjoy being with 
others in nature and 
participating in light 
activity. 
 

We hope you will join 
us on the first Thursday of the month for 
pleasurable outdoor adventures. 
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In February we enjoyed beautiful weather and a 
delightful view from the Overlook on the Hamilton 
Greenbelt of water in Hurst Creek streaming into 
Lake Travis! If you are interested in hiking any 
trails in Lakeway, download the Trail Forks app 
onto your phone.  The mountain bikers have 
mapped every trail in Lakeway, and you will have 
free access to the GPS locator and will never get 
lost on the trails again. 
 

In March we will continue our exploration of 
Lakeway parks and hike the less well hiked trails 
in Lakeway City Park. Discover the overlook from 
the former rock house with a fabulous view of the 
lake.   
 

Mark your calendars for April 4th when we will 
enjoy a guided hike into Westcave Preserve and 
hike the upper trail with gorgeous fields of 
bluebonnets! For more information about the 
preserve go to westcave.org.   
 

It is a joy to have Lynne LeMon enjoying hikes 
with us again! She has offered us so many fun 
adventures in the past 6 years that keeping the 
Hike and Bike SIG open for her until May is a 
very small gift to offer in return. Thank you, 
Lynne! 
 

We hope you will join us and request our 
“Welcome Kit for New Members” at 
hikebikewcgl@gmail.com  
 

Emily Haeussler, Peg Miller, Diane Vercher,  
Co-Chairs 
 
 

HOME INSPIRATIONS – Open  
 

For the month of March, we 
will be meeting on Thursday, 
March 7th from 12-2 p.m. at 
Embellish My Home (2422 
Ranch Rd 620 S, 78734.) for a 
Floral Workshop in partnership 
with a local florist.  Evites with 

all the details will be sent to Home Inspirations 
Members soon. 
 

For more information, please contact Elaine at 
eduffy4161@gmail.com or Becky at 
rhparker2417@gmail.com 
 

Elaine Duffy & Becky Parker, Co-Chairs  
 
 
 
 

LAKEWAY INVESTMENT PARTNERS – Open 
 

 

March is the month we 
celebrate St. Patrick’s Day.  
Our Lakeway Investment 
Partnership is hoping we 
have the luck of the Irish and 
that all these Irish coins turn 
into pure gold for us!  

You don’t even have to have a wee bit of Irish 
blood to join our SIG. We welcome you whether 
you are new to the stock market or a seasoned 
investor.  Under the guidance of our very 
knowledgeable Chair Deanna Allen, we monthly 
discuss the performance of the stocks we hold or 
are interested in buying. Our meetings are held at 
1:30 pm the 1st Tuesday of each month either in 
member homes or by using Zoom.  
 

Members of Lakeway Investment Partners make 
an initial investment of $1,000, and then quarterly 
we invest an additional $100. We use the 
sophisticated, but user-friendly Bivio software that 
provides us with detailed reports on our portfolio.   
 

In closing, all of us in our LIP SIG are honoring 
the memory of long-time member Denese Todd 
who recently passed. She was a special friend. 
 

For more information about LLP, contact either:  
Deanna Allen at 713-360-8161, 
deannaallen107@gmail.com  
 

Cheryl May at 713-705-2345, 
CAMaySFA@aol.com 
 
Deanna Allen, Chair & Cheryl May, Co-Chair

 
 

LET’S DO BRUNCH – Open 
 

 Our theme for March 
“Flavor of Spring.” It will be 
at the home of Jan Rouse, 
606 Golf Crest Lane. Co-
hostesses for the brunch are 

Dianne Haeg, Kay Beasley, Ann McCann and 
Ann Baltrazak.  
 

Brunch is from 10:00 am to noon. 30 guests can be 
accommodated.  
 

Price: $12. Sign-up through the payment link in 
the green box on page 2 of this newsletter.  
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Please note: LDB does not have a wait list. If 
someone cancels after signing up, it is their 
responsibility to find a replacement.  
 

Now for an exciting announcement: Jacquelyn 
Foreman will be our new Let’s Do Brunch 
chairperson for next year! This will give me time 
to head up our very own Let’s Do Brunch 
cookbook. A committee is already underway with 
some very enthusiastic members. Of course, we’d 
love your input as well. If you’d like to join the 
committee, please contact me at 
letsdobrunchwcgl@gmail.com / 512-994-9451.  
 

Jaime Rubenstein, Chair 
 

MAHJONGG MAVENS – Open 
 

Our March playdate is scheduled 
for Friday, March 22nd from 1-4 
p.m. at the Lake Travis Library. 
As usual, there will be tables for 
new and experienced players. You 
will receive an email prior to the 

date and will be able to RSVP via a Google Sheet 
attachment. Remember to order your new 
Mahjongg card, if you have not already done so, as 
we will be using them soon! For those interested in 
joining this group, please contact Julie Gross.  
 

Julie Gross, Chair (jdgtex@gmail.com) 
Leslee Minahan, Co-Chair (minahanlm@att.net) 
 
 

SINGLES – Closed 
For the month of March, 
we’re planning to meet for 
lunch at Santa Catarina 
restaurant on Saturday 
March 9th. 

 
 

For more information, email dephall@yahoo.com 
 

Dee Hall, Chair  
       

 

                  

STITCHES & YARNS – Open  
 

We meet at member homes 
at 10:00 a.m. on the 2nd 
Monday of each month all 
year.  Members are sent an 
email reminder before the 
meeting.  During our 
meetings we share projects, 

generally fiber-related, that we’re currently 
working on, exchange bits of information of 
common interest, and offer suggestions and 
encouragement for solving design or technique 
questions. 
 

We are open for new members who are interested 
in any of the fiber arts. If anyone not on our 
current roster would like to visit, please contact me 
by email to receive information about the next 
meeting. 
 

fordjean@gmail.com / 207-266-3470 
 

Jean Ford, Chair     
 

    

                       
           
 
 
“A” BOOK CLUB – Open 
 

Our book club will meet on Tuesday, March 19th 
at the home of Dawn Trombley (1108 Crestone 
Stream Dr.) 
 

Our book this month is Sold on a Monday by 
Kristina McMorris. And will be reviewed by 
Donna Gunn. 
 

A Book Club is accepting new members. For more 
information, contact Beverly at 512-970-3244 / 
virgilbev@att.net 
 

Beverly Gould, Chair 
 

BOOK CLUBS 
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“B” LITERATES – Open 
 

“B” Literates meets on the 2nd Tuesday of each 
month from 10-11:30 a.m. at various member 
homes.  
 

Our selections for the remainder of the year 
include: The Great Alone by Kristin Hannah 
(3/12); The Magic Strings of Frankie Presto by 
Mitch Albom (4/9); My Name is Lucy Barton by 
Elizabeth Stout (5/14 +Year End Luncheon).  
For more information and meeting locations, 
please contact Elaine at eduffy4161@gmail.com. 
 

Elaine Duffy, Chair                                                                              
 

CHATTY CRITICS – Open 
 

Chatty Critics meets on the 1st 
Monday of each month at 1 p.m. 
at a group member’s home.  
Visitors and new members 
welcome!  
 

This year’s remaining selections 
will be discussed on the dates 

listed: Mad Honey (3/4), Great Circle (4/1) and 
Going Clear: Scientology, Hollywood and the 
Prison of Belief (5/6 + Year End Lunch).  
 

Please contact Stephenie if you would like to join 
or attend as a guest. teichman4@gmail.com or 
925-899-9647. 
 

Stephenie Teichman, Chair 
       

LITERARY LADIES of LAKEWAY – 
Open 
 

The Literary Ladies of Lakeway meet in members’ 
homes on the 2nd Wednesday of each month where 
we enjoy a light lunch and our book discussion. 
Our group reads a mix of fiction and non-fiction 
works, as well as one classic each year.  
 

In March, we will discuss The Worst Hard Time: 
An Untold Story of those who Survived the Great 
American Dust Bowl by Timothy Egan.  
 

Our group currently has room for two additional 
members, so please email if you are interested in 
joining.  
 

For information, contact Kimberly at 
lenzfamily895@gmail.    

Kimberly Lenz, Chair 

VOYAGERS BOOK CLUB – Open  
 

Our selections for the remainder of the year 
include Woman 99 by Greer Macallister (3/22); 
Midnight Assassin by Skip Hollandsworth (4/26); 
March by Geraldine Brooks (5/17). Email for 
location. 
 

New Members Welcome!  
 

If an enjoyable morning which includes the 
discussion of a wide range of books is in your 
future, please contact pegtruck@gmail.com with 
your questions.  
 

Peg Truckenbrod, Chair 
              

WINE WITH WORDS – Waitlist 
 

Wine with Words meets on the third Tuesday 
evening of each month at 6 p.m. in a group 
member’s home for food, book discussion, and - of 
course - Wine. Members are notified of the 
location before each meeting. 
 

Book selections for the remaining year include 
Demon Copperhead (3/19), The Water Keeper 
(4/16), and On Earth We’re Briefly Gorgeous 
(5/21).   
 

Contact Teresa for more information 
(teresa.kennedy@cox.com).  
 

Teresa Kennedy, Chair 
 

WORLD OF BOOKS – Closed 
 

World of Books meets the 2nd Wednesday of each 
month at 10:00 a.m. Meetings are held in 
members’ homes. For March, we will read The 
Astronaut’s Wife by Stacey Morgan. 
 

For information, please contact Connie at 512-599-
1992 / 3910via@gmail.com 
 

Connie Stewart and Lynn McIntire, Co-Chairs           
    
                                                               

WOMEN’S CLUB WEBSITE LINK:  

 

https://www.lakewaywomensclub.com  
 

The printed directory was sent out in late October 
to active members. The Women's Club is an IRC 
501(c)(7) organization. Our objective is to promote 
the social, cultural, and intellectual growth of our 
members. Membership dues for the period of June 
1, 2023 to May 31, 2024 can be paid online. The 
WCGL website contains the link, or the form can 
be downloaded to mail along with a check payable 
to WCGL for $50.           



RECOMMENDATION FORM 
WOMEN'S CLUB OFFICERS AND CHAIRS – 2024-2025 

 

Please use this form to recommend yourself or another member, provided you have her consent, for any office or chair position listed below. Tell us 
about special talents or include comments you think are important on the reverse side. Then scan & email your form to Kimber4sue@att.net no later 
than March 1, 2024. Or, send your choice by email to the same address. The Nominating Committee will consider your recommendations when they 
meet to nominate the proposed Slate of Officers, which will be presented at the March General Meeting. The Officers will be elected at the April 
General Meeting, and installed at the May General Meeting. 

EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE POSITIONS 
 

*PRESIDENT       

*1st VICE PRESIDENT       

*2nd VICE PRESIDENT       

RECORDING SECRETARY       

CORRESPONDING SECRETARY / 
YEARBOOK EDITOR 

 
   

 
   

TREASURER       
 

*Qualifications for nomination shall include one-year previous experience on the board. 
 

STANDING COMMITTEE CHAIRMEN 
Next year's President will select these Chairs and your recommendations for these Board positions will be greatly appreciated. 

 
 

NEWSLETTER       

COMMUNITY LIASON       

STORAGE       

HISTORIAN       

HOSPITALITY (General Meetings)       

MEMBERSHIP       

SPECIAL EVENTS       

• Fashion Show       

• Spring Event       

WEBMASTER / ONLINE DIRECTORY  Outsourced   Contract Services  

NEW MEMBER MENTOR PROGRAM       

OPTIONAL: Your Name & Phone Number     

 
PLEASE INCLUDE ANY SUGGESTIONS OR COMMENTS ABOUT WOMEN'S CLUB OR THE CANDIDATES THAT YOU FEEL ARE 
IMPORTANT FOR THE BOARD TO KNOW AND ADDRESS ON THE REVERSE SIDE. YOUR OBSERVATIONS ARE IMPORTANT. 

 
Revised January 2024 

mailto:Kimber4sue@att.net


ATTIRE: 
Casual Country
Western 

WHERE: 
The Oasis
6550 Comanche Trail,
Austin, TX 78732

WHEN: 
Thursday, April 18, 2024
5:00-9:00pm

Featuring:
 The Bob Appel Band

§

Sign up By April 11th At Noon!

The Women's Club of Greater Lakeway Presents:

Buffet Menu:
Appetizers @ 5:00 p.m.

Chile con Queso, Tortilla 
chips & Salsa 

Entree @ 6:00 p.m.
Fajita Feast

Marinated Skirt Steak, Grilled
Chicken Breast & Braised Pork

with Caramelized 
Peppers & Onions

Served with Flour Tortillas,
Spanish Rice & Black Beans, Pico

de Gallo, Cheese, Sour Cream,
Lettuce & Guacamole

Dessert
Cash Bar available

Price: $68 per person

Din
ner +

 Dancing

➡Click Here

https://square.link/u/gywM8Nfh
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